
Kenneth W. Cooper Paul A. Noble 
International President International Secretary/Treasurer 

 

INTERNATIONAL BROTHERHOOD OF ELECTRICAL WORKERS® 
 

Michael P. Monahan 2 Granite Avenue • Suite 170 
International Vice President Milton, MA 02186 

Second District Phone: 617-296-2000 
Fax: 617-296-2011 

E-Mail: ivpd_02@ibew.org 
Web Site: www.ibew.org/2nddistrict 

 
 
July 1, 2024 
 
Mr. John D. Rowley Sr.  
Business Manager 
IBEW Local 2324 
25 Granby Street 
East Longmeadow, MA 01028 
 
 
Dear Mr. Rowley, 
 

In reference to your correspondence dated June 28, 2024, in which you request, on 
behalf of the membership, permission to cancel Local Union 2324’s summer union meetings 
for the months of July and August 2024, please be advised as follows: 
 

Permission is granted provided that all interested parties are so notified. 

 

Best wishes. 
 

 
Fraternally, 

 
 
 

Michael P. Monahan 
Int'l Vice President 2nd District 
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